Global Awareness Roundtable to feature unique aspects of British culture
11/07/06

The next Global Awareness Roundtable at Alfred University, featuring the culture of the United Kingdom, is set for
Monday, Nov. 13, at 7 p.m. in the Knight Club, Powell Campus Center. Admission is free.Sharing their thoughts on
unique aspects of British culture will be Dr. Alexis Clare, professor of glass science; Dr. Michael McDonough,
associate professor of English; and Dr. Emrys Westacott, associate professor of philosophy.The Global Awareness
Roundtable, sponsored by the Division of Modern Languages, is an informal event designed to introduce the Alfred
community and its neighbors to a variety of cultures from around the world. It also gives the University's many
international members a chance to introduce others to their native countries and to share their experiences and
observations on a wide range of subjects, including history, traditions, art, music, and food.



